FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

BURLINGTON, VERMONT (October 26, 2011)
Clean Cities Releases Plug-In Electric Vehicle Handbook for Consumers
With today’s unveiling of Green Mountain Power’s electric vehicle charging station at Healthy Living Market, the Vermont Clean Cities Coalition wishes to report that the US Department of Energy’s Clean Cities Program recently released the Plug-In Electric Vehicle Handbook for Consumers. 
http://www.afdc.energy.gov/afdc/pdfs/51226.pdf
This handbook is designed to answer basic questions and to provide additional information consumers’ need to make the best purchasing decision when considering plug-in electric vehicles (PEVs) like the Chevy Volt and Nissan Leaf. The handbook introduces consumers to all-electric and plug-in hybrid electric vehicles; discusses the many benefits of plug-in electric vehicles such as high fuel economy, low fuel cost, and low emissions; and provides information on purchasing the vehicles, maintenance and charging, and the details of residential charging stations.

Tom McGrath, coordinator of the Vermont Clean Cities Coalition, notes that “plug-in vehicles could play a huge role in meeting the greenhouse gas reduction and renewable energy goals set forth in the Vermont Comprehensive Energy Plan.” 
The Vermont Transportation Energy Report, an annual publication by the University of Vermont Transportation Research Center and the Vermont Clean Cities Coalition, recently considered the feasibility of electric vehicles to meet Vermonters’ travel needs, estimating that that the majority of the state’s travel demand could be electrically powered, even if charging is only available at residential homes. Additionally, the report claims that with widely available workplace charging, roughly 90% of the Vermont fleet could be replaced with some form of electric vehicle while still meeting the demands of current daily travel.
The Vermont Clean Cities Coalition, one of more than 80 coalitions in the country, is housed at the University of Vermont Transportation Research Center. The coalition works statewide with private and public fleets, as well as the general public on efforts to reduce petroleum fuel consumption. The coalition was recently part of a successful Clean Cities grant award that will focus on planning for widespread PEV deployment in the northeast and mid-Atlantic.
Clean Cities is the U.S. Department of Energy's (DOE) flagship alternative transportation deployment initiative, sponsored by the Vehicle Technologies Program. The mission of Clean Cities is to reduce the consumption of petroleum fuels used in transportation. Clean Cities has saved nearly three billion gallons of petroleum since its inception in 1993.
